
800.284.corp
Corporate Co�ee Systems Clients 

800.609.5707
O�ce Universe Clients

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
Thank you for your understanding.

- The Teams at Corporate Coffee Systems and Office Universe

FUELED BY

We would like to inform you that the United Nations General Assembly 
will take place in New York City from September 9th through 
September 30th, 2025. During this time, heightened security and tra�c 
restrictions are expected throughout the city, which may a�ect the 
timing of deliveries and service requests for your equipment.

To help ensure you receive your orders or service support without 
delay, we recommend placing orders and scheduling service calls 
in advance.

Dear Valued Client,

August 29th, 2025

If you have any questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to us. Our team is available Monday through Friday, 8:30 AM – 5:00 PM 
Eastern Standard Time.


